
  

 

 

 
 

EBA templates for NPL data 

The European Banking Authority (EBA) published standardised data templates for Non-Performing 

Loans (NPLs) on 14 December 2017. 

The EBA is providing these templates to allow banks to supply comparable and standardised data 

on NPLs to investors and other stakeholders. The templates are not a supervisory reporting 

requirement. However, they are designed to be a market standard for NPL transactions and to 

form the foundation for NPL secondary markets initiatives. 

For further details on the templates, please refer to the EBA website. 

http://www.eba.europa.eu/risk-analysis-and-data/eba-work-on-npls
http://www.eba.europa.eu/risk-analysis-and-data/eba-work-on-npls

